SVMO met for their regular monthly meeting at 6:00 p.m. on March 2nd  , 2023  at the Springdale Parks and Recreation Building.
The following members were present:
Jannie Layne		Richard Bowman		Jeff Vinger		Kelly Powell
Richard Ryan		Chad Wolf			Cheryl Tyson		Mark Fougerousse
By phone – Matt Mendenhall			Vicki Cowling - Guest

The meeting was called to order by Jannie Layne, after the pledge of allegiance and a prayer the business portion of the meeting began.
Jeff Vinger presented treasurers report and has submitted the 2022 calendar year IRS tax report.
Richard Ryan has met with the Rodeo of the Ozarks board and they are very interested in participating/sponsoring in some form for the golf tournament.
Richard is reaching out to radio stations and television for advertising and promos.
The marketing and supply budget for this year’s golf tournament was set at the previous meeting at $4,000.
June 10th will be the cut off date for shirts for printing with sponsors on them.
Grab bags will be the same as last year.
Marine Corp League is being asked to cooked again this year and Richard is seeking food donations from Tyson’s.
Jannie Layne will be working on Silent Auction items. 
Richard Bowman is going to speak with Brad Norwood about the Hole in One process, cost, insurance etc. and report back to the board at the April 6th meeting.
Richard Ryan is working on a 3D of memorial to show to the Rodeo board and for possible use during the rodeo.
Kelly Powell discussed registration table problems and ways to fine tune process this year.  Kelly will maintain database of those who pay by credit card, Jannie will forward any checks to Jeff and then notify Kelly of the registration for database collection.
Matt Mendenhall will handle all aspects of  hole sponsorships and keep records to provide to Richard Ryan for printing of the signs.
Jannie read an email from the Mayor concerning the City of Springdale’s support for the project.  We will have further information available after the bond issue is voted on in the near future.
After the bond issue, we will meet with the city council and Mayor at a council meeting and move forward.
Vicky Cowling, guest speaker gave the board information on the tips for fundraising, grant writing etc.  She encourages our group to join the NWA Fundraising professionals to seek an intern to help us with processing grants and working on marketing etc.
Vicki gave a great list of resources, opportunities to research and offered to help us write grants.  She encouraged us to get a copy of a previously awarded grant to help us complete our applications.  She also gave us tips for scheduling meetings with corporate donors, reworking our bullet list and having specific dollar amounts to request when going before donors.
With no further business to come before this group, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard Bowman
Secretary
SVMO


